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Washington County Sheriff, Dale Schmidt, Endorses  

Ty Bodden for the 59th Assembly District 
   

 

 
West Bend – Washington County Sheriff, Dale Schmidt, endorses Ty Bodden to succeed Rep. Jesse Kremer in 

the 59th Assembly District.   

  

Sheriff Schmidt issued the following statement regarding Ty, “After meeting with Ty, I trust him to support law 

enforcement in the 59th District. Ty is an independent-thinking conservative who will stick to his values in 

Madison.” 

 

Sheriff Dale Schmidt has been with the Washington County Sheriff’s Department for 28 years.  He started as a 

part-time officer in 1989 and became full-time in 1991.  Schmidt has served three terms as sheriff and is not 

seeking reelection.  His term ends in January of 2019. 

 

Ty Bodden issued the following statement in response to Sheriff Schmidt’s endorsement, “Sheriff Schmidt has 

served Washington County with great integrity and honor.  I am truly humbled by his support.  Law 

enforcement needs another ally in Madison and I will be that person.  We should put the needs of those who 

keep us safe at the top of the state’s priority list.” 
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